
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve a change order to the System Purchase Agreement between the City and L3 Harris 

DEPARTMENT: Police/Fire 

STAFF CONTACT: James Gresham 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve Change Order #1 to the System Purchase Agreement 

 BACKGROUND: 

In December of 2021 the City of Stephenville entered into a system purchase agreement with L3 Harris 
Technologies to implement a public safety radio system.  The Fire Department elected to change the number and 
type of portable radios ordered to better reflect their current operational needs.  They also elected to purchase 
some additional accessories for their radios (spare batteries, chargers, etc.)  This change will result in a credit from 
L3 Harris of $27,396.02.    

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The change order will result in a $27,396.02 credit.  This credit will be used to offset any additional equipment 
purchases and design changes needed in the project.       

 ALTERNATIVES 


